
   Mass Intentions 
 
     

Saturday,  January 27th  (St. Angela Merici, Virgin and 

Religious Founder)  

    8:00  am  Dennis Matthews ( TLM) 

     4:00  pm  People of the Parish 

Sunday,  January 28th  (The Fourth Sunday in Ordinary 

Time) 
    7:30  am   William Kehoe (TLM) 

    9:15  am   Harold and Bill Krantz   

Tuesday, January 30th  

    5:30  pm  Floyd and Mary Goodno 

Wednesday, January 31st (St. John Bosco, Priest) 

     7:30  am  John Kolasinski 

Thursday, February 1st   

      7:30  am  Audrey Zander 

Friday,  February 2nd (The Presentation of the Lord) 

     7:30  am   Audrey Zander 

Saturday,  February 3rd (St. Blaise, Bishop and Martyr; St. 

Ansgar, Bishop) 

     8:00  am   David Shogar (TLM) 

     4:00  pm   Audrey Zander 

Sunday,  February 4th (The Fifth Sunday in Ordinary Time) 

     7:30 am   Deceased Members of the Skalsky Family  (TLM)   

     9:15 am   People of the Parish   
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Sacristan 
 
Sat.  4:00 pm       Cheryl Leik 
Sun. 9:15 am Mel Lewis 

 

Lector 
 
Sat.  4:00 pm  

Sun. 9:15  Joy Exner 

 

Greeters 

 
Sat.   4:00 pm  
Sun.  9:15 am     Del and Terri Teeter  

    
     
 If you are not able to fulfill your extraordinary minister 

role, please find a substitute.  

HOSPITALIZATION 
 

If you are hospitalized or if a family member is in the         

hospital, please call Father Heilman at 798-4644. 

 
“Brothers and sisters: I should like you to be free of    

anxieties.” 
 
    1 Corinthians     7:32 
 
How much anxiety do we bring upon ourselves by con-

stantly worrying about not having enough or attaining 

more things?  God won’t necessarily give you everything 

you want, but He will provide everything you need.  Try 

this—use the word “pray” instead of the word “worry” in 

the future.  

 
If a friend confided in you tomorrow that she had an abor-

tion would you be able to respond in a way that brings her 

closer to healing?  Learn what to do and say in “How to 

Talk to a Friend Who’s Had an Abortion”: 

 

www.bit.ly/friend-had-abortion 

 

  USCCB Secretariat of Pro-Life Activities 

  How to talk to a friend Who’s Had an 

  Abortion 

 
ON LINE GIVING IS AVAILABLE 

 
WeShare is an easy and convenient way to support St. 

Mary’s.  Donating is simple, safe and completely secure.  

To enroll in Online Giving,  visit the Parish website and 

click on the online donations button .  If you have ques-

tions or concerns, call the parish office at 798-2111. 

 

CONGRATULATIONS  
 

Sylvia Rose Esguerra, daughter of Aristotle and Joy 

Marie Esguerra 

and 

Nathan Aaron Heerhold, son of  Aaron and Carissa 

Heerhold  
 

were Baptized at St. Mary’s this past weekend 

 

PLEASE PRAY FOR OUR PRIESTS AND RELIGIOUS 

“It is a poverty to decide that a child must die so that you 

may live as you wish.” 

   Blessed Mother Teresa 



 
FOURTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME                           January 28, 2018 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Collection Report 

 
January 21, 2018 

 
  Actual              Budget     Variance 

 

Weekly             $    2,737.05     $   4,350.00       $ (1,612.95) 

 

Year to Date    $132,277.32     $132,900.00      $     (622.68) 

 

THANK YOU FOR USING YOUR ENVELOPES 

OR ON LINE GIVING 

 

  
St . Norbert's CCW invites everyone to their annual Pork 

Chop Dinner on Sunday, February 11, 2018.  The meal in-

cludes baked potato or German potato salad, corn or green 

bean casserole, applesauce, beverage and home made des-

sert.  Tickets are $11 in advance or $12 at the door.  There 

is a $3 hot dog meal available for kids.  Carry-outs are 

available. 

 
BINGO NIGHTS 

ST. MARY OF THE LAKE 

FEBRUARY 6 — MARCH 6 — APRIL 8 — MAY 1 
 

RAFFLES—CONCESSIONS 

OVER $600 IN CASH PRIZES 
 

DOORS OPEN AT 5:30 FOR REFRESHMENTS 

BINGO GAMES BEGIN AT 7 PM 
 

RAFFLES DURING  INTERMISSION 

 
FAMILY FISH FRY 

St. Luke’s Church, Plain, WI 

February 2, 2018 

5 to 8 pm 

MADISON CATHOLIC WOMEN’S CLUB 
 
All women of the diocese are invited to a noon luncheon 

and annual baby shower meeting on Tuesday, February 13, 

2018 at St. Bernard Catholic Church, Middleton.  Rosary 

and Mass begin at 10:40 a.m. followed by noon luncheon 

and program. Mary Wichern, Registered Respiratory 

Therapist at SSM Health/St. Mary's, and health and fitness 

coach will be the featured speaker. Guests are invited to 

bring unwrapped baby gifts such as infant size clothing 

(onesies, sleepers, outfits), newborn diapers, diaper bags, 

blankets, crib sheets, hooded bath towels, bath toys, and 

toys for car seats to be given to support women facing un-

planned pregnancies and being counseled by Pregnancy 

Help Line and Women's Care Center. Please attach a note 

to your gift with the dollar value. Cash donations and 

checks are also welcome. Please send checks for $18.00 per 

person made payable to MCWC to Reservation Chair Per-

son Judy Theobald, 5 Huegel Court, Madison, WI 53719 

(608 271-3859) and should be received by her no later than 

Tuesday, February, 6th, 2018. Facility is barrier free. 

Guests are welcome. 

 
ST. MARY PINE BLUFF ENDOWMENT FUND 

 

In support of St. Mary Congregation’s mission the parish 

has established an endowment fund through the Catholic 

Diocese of Madison Foundation (CDMF).  A charitable con-

tribution to the St. Mary’s Congregation Endowment Fund 

can take a variety of forms.  Making a gift can be as simple 

as giving cash or the transfer of appreciated securities, or 

donors can make a planned gift including real estate, life 

insurance, gift annuities, or retirement plans.  Donors may 

also contribute to the endowment fund through a bequest 

gift in their will.   Checks should be made to St. Mary Con-

gregation of Pine Bluff Endowment, c/o The Catholic Dio-

cese of Madison Foundation, Inc., 702 S. High Point Rd., 

Suite 223, Madison, WI 53719.  If you have questions or 

need help in making a planned gift, contact Daun Maier at 

the Catholic Diocese of Madison Foundation, Inc., 608-821-

3046 to answer questions or advise.  

 

 
 

Natural Family Planning Education 

Are those special feelings and interactions with your spouse 

becoming routine? Learn how to really communicate and 

revitalize those feelings by attending a Natural Family 

Planning course. Taught by certified teaching couples in a 3

-class series (Classes 2 & 3 TBD @Class 1), Class #1 starts 

as follows: 

St. Paul Catholic University Center 

February 17:  1 pm   

Our Lady Queen of Peace 

March 10:  10 am   

 
CATHOLIC HERALD 

 

This week the Catholic Herald features the Retirement Liv-

ing section with resources and articles of interest for those 

in retirement or nearing retirement age.  Learn more about 

your Catholic faith by reading the Catholic Herald.  If you 

do not receive the Catholic Herald in your home and would 

like to, please call the parish office are 798-2111. 
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